

Harding University Scholar Works at Harding

John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence

John Allen Chalk

5-31-1960

From: Bob Skelton

Bob Skelton

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal

Recommended Citation

Skelton, B. (1960). From: Bob Skelton. Retrieved from https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal/338

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the John Allen Chalk at Scholar Works at Harding. It has been accepted for inclusion in John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence by an authorized administrator of Scholar Works at Harding. For more information, please contact scholarworks@harding.edu.



Church Of Christ

Box 26

Gainesboro, Tennessee

May 31,1960

Mr. John Chalk
Broad St.Church of Christ
Cookville, Tenn.

Dear John:

I though for sure that when the meeting closed that I would see you again but it does not look like that we will. We might stop by Friday as we leave depending on the time that we get started from here. But if we do not get to, we want to wish God's blessings upon you in the work at Broad St. I doubt that you will ever have a more difficult job in your life than what you have now.

We are happy to say that our finances are in good shape for the remainder of this year. However beginning the first of the year we will be needing \$100 per month. We would appreciate it if you would keep the work before the brethren there and maybe by the end of the year they would be in a position to contribute that amount.

We will see that you get the monthly report.

Sincerely

Bob Skelton